Dawn Hofheimer

From: Pam Parker <pparkersv@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 9:08 AM

To: Participate **Subject:** Knob Hill

What a loss of the vision our decision makers have for our fragile mountain community. What we've seen over the past 8 years speaks to prioritizing private development over civic spaces and needs. The approval of building on Knob Hill is sort of the last straw, so to speak. Blocking our views, creating corridors with no sunshine and ignoring the importance of access to our public lands is an unacceptable outcome of development. Please wake up to the reality that many locals are in mourning about how things have gone over the past decade. We are not proud of our town any longer and often find ourselves apologizing to visitors for what we've become. I wonder what the next ten will bring at this rate! Please do better and end the wanton corner to corner development and lack of consideration to public impacts over private motives.

--

Regards,
Pam Parker
pparkersv@gmail.com